
 
 

PUBLIC HEARING 
 
 
A PUBLIC HEARING WILL BE HELD ON TUESDAY, JUNE 18, 2024, AT 6:00 pm (or at such time as other public 

hearings are concluded) IN COUNCIL CHAMBERS, 301 UNIVERSITY RIDGE, GREENVILLE, SC, 29601, FOR THE 

PURPOSE OF RECEIVING PUBLIC COMMENTS IN REGARDS TO AN ORDINANCE PROVIDING FOR THE MILLAGE 

RATE TO BE LEVIED BY THE MAULDIN FIRE SERVICE AREA CONSISTENT WITH THE STATE LAW LIMITS FOR 

OPERATIONS AND MAINTENANCE AS WELL AS FOR THE MAINTENANCE OF A CAPITAL IMPROVEMENT PLAN. 

 

THE CITY OF MAULDIN HAS REQUESTED GREENVILLE COUNTY COUNCIL APPROVE AN AD VALOREM 

PROPERTY TAX INCREASE OF THREE (3.0) MILLS, WHICH REPRESENTS CPI AND GROWTH UNDER THE THREE-

YEAR LOOK-BACK PROVISION OF S.C. CODE § 6-1-320, BRINGING THE TOTAL MILLAGE FOR OPERATIONS TO 

TWENTY-EIGHT AND FOUR-TENTHS (28.4) MILLS FOR THE MAULDIN FIRE SERVICE AREA.   

 

ANYONE WISHING TO SPEAK DURING THE PUBLIC HEARING MUST REGISTER ON-SITE BETWEEN 5:30 AND 

6:00 P.M. THE EVENING OF THE MEETING. ANY PERSON INTERESTED IN THIS MATTER MAY APPEAR AND BE 

HEARD. 

 

 

DAN TRIPP, CHAIRMAN 

GREENVILLE COUNTY COUNCIL 

 

 

 

 

Advertise:  Friday, May 24, 2024 

 


